## Wendy Strangeway

From:

Sam

Sent:

22 May 2012 15:14 Planning

To:

Cc:

Helen Webster

Subject:

Re: NYM/2012/0124/FL - St. Stephen's Church Rooms

Dear Helen,

I have consulted with the builder and the preschool committee and we are more than happy to go ahead with timber windows and to both rear and side elevations and timber frame door to the side in the style of the existing building instead of uPVC in order to retain character of the building.

many thanks, Sam Glaysher

NYMMPA

9 9 MASE GOIG